
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
OSHA’S PROPOSED RULE TO EXPAND 
FIRE BRIGADES STANDARD TO OTHER 
EMERGENCY RESPONSE WORKERS 

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation for a 
disability, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
On February 5, 2024, the Occupational Safety 
and Health Administration (OSHA) published 
a notice of proposed rulemaking (NPRM) to 
update the agency’s “Fire Brigades” standard. 
The predecessor to the proposed rule applied 
solely to firefighting—as a primary work 
function or as part of a team assembled by an 
employer to deal with fires in the workplace. 
The sweeping new proposal impacts 
firefighters, emergency medical service 
providers, technical search and rescue workers, 
skilled support workers, workplace emergency 
response teams, and others. In this webinar, 
the speakers will provide an overview of the 
proposed rule and its impact on employers.

SPEAKERS 
Frank D. Davis (Dallas)
John D. Surma (Houston)
Ryan J. Swink (Houston)
Lisa England, Moderator

DATE
Friday, March 22, 2024

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  
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